
 

 

This year's Blessing Send Off Day will be held at Lancaster Gate in London, UK 
 
Mary Bidard 
June 24, 2018 
 

 
 
This year's Blessing Send Off Day will be held this summer Saturday 28th July at Lancaster Gate, 10:00 – 
15:30, for those who wish to attend.  The event is tailored for 1st and 2nd generation couples, that will be 
attending the Blessing this year.  Refreshments will be provided. 
 
Thank you if you have already let me know of anyone that would like to attend the Blessing Send Off 
Day, and those who will be attending the upcoming Blessing. 
 
However, if anyone else informs you that they would like to attend the Blessing Send Off Day or that 
they are going to the Blessing, please let me know, so I can make the necessary provisions. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mary Bidard 
 
 
 
 


